
           
 

 

 

 

                           

 

President’s Message 
• • • 

                “ AGA Saint Louis has been 

busy spreading our Holiday cheer 

throughout the Saint Louis Area. 

AGA Saint Louis volunteered this 

month at Feed my People by assisting 

the community with vital donations 

and volunteer hours. The annual Toys 

for Tots drive was a success and 

continues to show the generosity of 

our members and coworkers. Thank 

you from all of us! AGA values the 

community which supports us 

throughout the year so we are 

grateful to give back to the 

community during this Holiday 

Season. From all of us at AGA Saint 

Louis, Happy Holidays!” 

- Tony Malle, Chapter President  

         AGA St. Louis            
                             December 2018       

 

Past Events and Highlights 

1.) AGA STL Volunteer at Feed my People on Dec 1 
(picture attached). Aga volunteers spent 5 hours 
stocking shelves, organizing donations, and serving 
the community.  

2.) AGA STL 2nd Annual Luncheon. Presenter Richard 
Korich spoke about process improvements and how 
to become a better leader in and outside of work.  

3.) AGA Meet and Greet (DEC 13)- AGA members met 
for a Holiday meet and greet and sported ugly 
sweaters (hope to get a picture that day)  

4.) Toys for Tots Drive was a HUGE success for the 2nd 
annual year!! Thanks for your support! 

 

Upcoming Events 
            Dec 13-Meet and Greet (Ugly Xmas Sweater), Syberg’s 

(Dorsett Location) 

            Feb TBD- 3rd Luncheon  

            April TBD- AGA Saint Louis PDT! 



 

AGA St. Louis Members participating in Feed My People on December 1, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CGFM Study Tip 
of the Month 

Use reputable resources, 
such as AGA materials, 

information provided by a 
government agency or 

college textbooks 

 

It’s not too late to join a committee!   

The AGA Committees are always looking for 
new members.  Contact Tony, Toni, or a 

Committee Director for more information! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Member Promotions 
AGA St. Louis would like to take a moment to recognize 
several members who have received promotions in their 
respective organizations: 
 
                Tony Bainbridge- Promoted to CFO 
                Linda Hamel- Promoted to Director  
                Demetric Williams- Promoted to Lead Accountant  
                Ann Bradley- Promoted to Director  
                Christine Knecht- Promoted to Branch Chief 
                Christine Mechtly – Promoted to Director  
                Lindsey Syron- Promoted to Branch Chief  
                Emina Brannum – Promoted to Branch Chief  
                Kristen Landwehr – Promoted to Director  
                Natasha Stewart- Promoted to Lead Accountant 
 

A Moment of Silence 

AGA Saint Louis suddenly lost Edwin 
Henry who was a member of AGA Saint 

Louis and a Branch Chief at USDA RD. He 
had previously served as Program Director 

during the 2016-2017 Year. 
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